
BOROUGH OF
WILMERDING

NOTICE OF PROPOSED
ORDINANCE

Notice is hereby given that at
a  regular  meeting  of
Wilmerding  Borough  council
to be held in January 2, 2024
at 7:00 p.m. in the Municipal
Building  at  Commerce  and
Station  Streets,  Wilmerding,
Borough Council will consider
an  ordinance  to  abolish  the
Planning  Commission  and
repeal Borough Ordinance No.
880. A copy of the Ordinance
may  be  perused  at  the
Borough  Secretary’s  office
during regular business hours.
At said time and place you are
invited to attend and to take
such part as you see fit.

 Caroline Lang
Borough Secretary

Wilmerding Borough


